



Shrewsbury Road, Church Stretton Telephone 01694 722209 Shropshire, SY6 6EX E admin@csschool.co.uk www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk

Headteacher: Dr. A Wood, PhD, NPQH, BSc (Hons)

Thursday, 4 September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

It has been wonderful to welcome all our students back to school today after the summer break. Despite the rain showers, there have been plenty of smiles and even some sunshine, and it has been a real pleasure to see the school full of energy and excitement again.

A particular mention must go to our new Year 7 students, who have made a fantastic start to their time with us. They settled in brilliantly when they joined us on their own yesterday, and it has been lovely to see them mixing so confidently with the rest of the school today.

Over the holidays, a great deal of work has taken place around the site. We have refurbished the toilets to a high standard, responding to what students themselves told us they wanted. Considerable time, energy and effort has gone into these improvements, and the facilities are now looking very smart. Alongside this, a number of classrooms have been refreshed, and other work has been carried out to improve the fabric of the building. Whilst not every project is quite finished, the majority of works are complete, and the school is certainly looking brighter and more welcoming. I look forward to sharing photographs of the refurbishments and changes with you as the year progresses.

The start of a new school year is always a special time, filled with fresh opportunities, new challenges, and the chance to build on past successes. I look forward to working with you and your children over the year ahead to ensure that every student achieves their very best and enjoys all that our school has to offer.

Thank you, as always, for your support.

Kind regards

Dr A Wood

Headteacher